
Refunding Registration Fees 
 
ICAS has been rescheduled for 9-13 December. We recognize that the change in date and 
venue may make it impossible for you to now attend. In order to get a refund, we ask that 
you provide a copy of your original registration form or simply download the new one 
from the web site. Indicate the attendee’s name, your interest in receiving a refund, and 
especially the credit card information and submit to Liz Quigley equigley@gmu.edu. 


